
August 2020 

Friends of  

Narrabeen  

Lagoon 

Catchment Next Forum 
   

Covid-19 restrictions  

are still in place so we are planning 
to use Zoom for meetings for the 
foreseeable  future ... 

https:www.narrabeenlagoon.org.au 
 

Gully Skink 

Friends of Narrabeen Lagoon Catchment  

Annual General Meeting 

7pm August 31, 2020

 

 This meeting will be held online in a Zoom session. 

 

We welcome all members and supporters to join but 

only financial members can vote. 

 

To register, email Judith Bennett 

<email@narrabeenlagoon.org.au> 

and you will be emailed a link to the meeting. 

Notice to all members: 
Although we have not been organising forums or outdoor activities during Covid-19 

restrictions, our committee have been busy writing submissions and letters on your 

behalf so that decision-makers are well aware that we are still working to fulfil our 

mission of seeking protection for the remaining bushland in the catchment. 

During the AGM, we will be voting for the members of the committee for 2020/2021. 

We will not be taking nominations from the meeting but if you feel you could 

contribute by joining the committee, we would welcome your nomination by email 

before August 31 and we would phone you to confirm your willingness. 

We would particularly welcome anyone who feels they could help with newsletters 

or with creating an electronic database of our reference materials. 

Our outdoor organised activities are cancelled 
until further notice due to Covid-19 restrictions. 



Bushland or urban developments? 

Your support makes a difference! 
 

Friends of Narrabeen Lagoon 
Catchment membership 

Our committee has decided, in the light of the 
current strange Covid-19 situation, that we will 
provide one year free membership to all 
members (although we would not say “no” to 
any offers of donations towards  expenses 
because items such as insurance, post box rental 
and postage continue as normal). 

What will we offer to supporters who would 
like to become financial members? 
We will also, for the next three months, offer 
one year free membership to any of our 
supporters who  would like to become actual 
members. 

How will this work for members?  
We will add a year to the due date for your next 
renewal if you are currently financial.  If you are 
behind in your subscription, we will make you 
financial until August 2021 and waive your 
overdue fees. 

Male Mistletoe bird  Photo: Margaret Woods 

Male Golden Whistler    Photo: Margaret Woods 

Bush regeneration with social distancing has resumed for now. 


